
April News

Things to Work on at Home
- Family Home Project - Reading
- Sight Words - Counting to 100

For our field trip to Science City on 
Friday, April 6th please send your 
child to school in their black class    
t-shirt. They will also need a 
disposable sack lunch. Everything will 
be thrown away after lunch.

Word 
Work

Students will be focusing on words with the ending chunk of –ot, -op,    
-et and –en.

Writing
Students are continuing working on writing opinion pieces. They are also 
working on writing “How to” pieces.

Math
Students will be learning about money and how to add coins. 
They will also be working on telling time to the hour and half-
hour.

Content
Students will be learning about reptiles, amphibians, mammals
and birds.

What’s Happening 
This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. Logan

• April 6th: Science City Field Trip

• April 18th-27th: Book Fair

• April 19th: Author Night 5:30-7:00 pm


